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 Family of the Yearé.Rich and Janice Roberts         Knight of the Year....Jim Sheldon         Sir Knight of the Year...GK Mark Corcoran 

Web:  www.kofc4090.org                

Phone 810-653-4090 

Mailing address 
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Grand Knight               

Mark Corcoran  
Faithful Navigator  
  Mark Campbell  

Grand Knightôs Report: 

Merry Christmas! Happy New Year! 

I said back in September that things get into high gear once summer is over and boy the time is flying like a consumers meter with every light in 

the house on! Iôm having fun! How about you? We had a very nice annual Memorial Mass.  Thank you Fr. Bob for your support!  And thanks to 

Marilyn Hancock, Marilyn Edwards, Bonna Conroy and Louise Ambroziak and all of the D of I ladies who gave the night a nice touch.  The Michi-

gan Singing Knights did a fine job too.  

We had some members get reacquainted with and we had some members that are new to working bingo show up and help out on the 14th which 

was the eve of the gun deer season opener.  Thank you for helping out!  The work wasnôt too hard and we even had time to visit with each other 

and our patrons. Please consider coming out more often.  Many hands make the work light. 

 

Navigator Mark Campbell did a fantastic job with his second annual veterans dinner.  Mark, you put together a great program and you had a great 

crew supporting you. SUPER JOB! 

Weôll have ñKeep Christ in Christmas lawn signs and white crosses available again for this Christmas season.  The two-sided lawns signs are $ 

15.00 each and the crosses are $ 5.00 each. Theyôll be available at all Monday night bingos and Tuesday meeting nights and weôll be selling 

them at our parishes soon.  Proceeds go to finance three Keep Christ in Christmas billboards in our area, one for each of our three parishes. The 

billboards go up at the end of November and will be up for the whole month of December.  Please support this program by purchasing a yard sign 

or cross and by selling some of them to your fellow Christian friends and neighbors and with your prayers. 

 

 LOOKING FORWARD ! / Mark your calendar: 

December Social Meeting: CANCELED.  TOO CLOSE TO CHRISTMAS , Spend the time spreading Christmas good will! 

Christmas Dinner ï Adult Christmas Party.   Saturday, Dec. 10:  Catered dinner by Bryanôs Catering! Live music by Music Express. Beer, mix  

BYOB  $15.00 per person.  Open to all members and family and friends! Tickets are on sale now!   Share this fun night with all your friends and 

family. Get your tickets early!  Tickets are $20.00 ea if purchased after Dec. 3rd.  Tickets are available at the hall Monday and Tuesday nights or 

call Carl Knieper 810-569-1245 or Mark Corcoran: Home 810-736-1218 or Cell 810-471-7256  

Childrenôs Christmas Party ï Sunday Dec. 11.  12:00 noon.  Including Santa, gifts, cookies,  

hot dogs, singing and more.  Bring the kids and grand kids! 

New Yearôs Eve Party. Watch for details by Navigator Mark Campbell ï You know the date! 

Ladyôs Appreciation Dinner. Sunday January 22.  This dinner is for our membershipsô wives and widows and we are inviting the D of I  ladies 

and their spouses or guest this year. Sheri Wohlfert, Catholic Humorist will be our featured speaker!  Watch for details. 

Seminarian Dinner / Thursday, February 2.  Start planning, constructing, building, crafting and  

appropriating items for our annual auction.  We have a challenge to build on some terrific success from the last few years dinners. Start bringing 

your items for the auction anytime. 

Knight and Family of the Month!:  

**The Knight of the month for November is Greg McCarty 

**The Family of the month for November is Tom and Marilyn Edwards 

Correction : The Family of the month for October was Jim and Catherine Burgess. Iôm sorry that I spelled Catherineôs name wrong.  I should 

know better too because she spells her name the same as Pam and I spell our daughter Catherineôs name. 

PROSPECTIVE NEW MEMBERS?:  Have a candidate for membership? 

If you get an application from a new member contact myself or Membership Director Tom St. Martin. Tom can be reached at 810-516-0174. 

Mark F. Corcoran / Home Ph: 810-736-1218, Cell: 810-471-7256 

Your Grand Knight, Mark 

Vivat Jesus 

 



 

 

  Financial Secretaryõs Notes 

  Faithful Navigatorõs Report 

A Few Words from Our FSC  

Brother Knights, 
I have the new traveling card ready, and you should be receiving your billing statements soon also. Our dues have not changed. 
Regular dues are $30.00 and Honorary dues are $10.00. We have two OPTIONAL donations, Take 5-$5.00 and Fr.McGiveney Life 
Chair of Ethics-$12.00. If you have any  questions please let me know. If you need help in paying your dues please contact myself or 
the Grand Knight. 
Snow birds  please let me know when you are leaving. I will change your address so that you can keep up with your council during 
the winter. 
We are using an automatic call system to keep you informed of council activities, if you are not receiving the call please let us know. 
Maybe we need to update our phone records for you. 
I would like to wish a Merry CHRISTmas to you and your families and a Happy and Blessed New Year! 
If you would like to contact me I can be reached at 810-397-8114 or emailed at: finsec4090@sbcglobal.net 
Fraternally yours, 
Joel Fournier, Financial Secretary 

DECEMBER IS THE MONTH OF GIVING  
       This month is a time for many, of  Planning, Providing and Presenting gifts. An exciting time for many and, unfortunately, a time 
of agony for others. This is depending on how you feel about shopping and the person or persons to whom you are gifting. Who and 
what are you planning for? Let me suggest that you put God at the head of your list and then list who else you will be giving to and 
why.  
       If God is at the head of your list, then you will be thinking of your spiritual life and how you relate to God. This will include a time 
for reading, reflecting and prayer. This is a good way of living Advent. Then, in light of this, consider who you will be giving to and 
why and pray about this. Will your gift and how you give it enrich them spiritually as well as physically? 
        Make all that you do this season be a part of what you do for and with God as a part of His family and what you can do for  His 
Kingdom. 
Vivat Jesus 
Leroy White, FSC 

Attention Brothers,                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Elections for Directors to the KC Building Company will be held at the regular Council business meeting on December 13, 2016 to 

elect 3 new members.  All members in good standing are eligible to run for these offices. If you are interested in being nominated 

for one of these positions, please contact GK Mark Corcoran, President Carl Knieper or any member of the Building Company to 

have your name placed on the ballot. You must attend the meeting to be nominated.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

PGK Carl Knieper, President, KC Building Company 

   Building Company News 

SIR KNIGHTS AND LADIES, 

FIRST OF ALL, OUR SIR KNIGHTS OF THE QUARTER FOR  FISCAL YEAR 7-1-15 THRU 6-30-16 ARE GREG MCCARTY, GARY LEHR, BILL FLYNN AND GE-
RALD ROULEAU. SIR KNIGHT BILL FLYNN WAS ELECTED SIR KNIGHT OF THE YEAR. CONGRATULATIONS AND THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO. 

I WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALL OF OUR VOLUNTEER WORKERS THAT PROVIDED A WONDERFUL DAY FOR OUR VETERANS, GUESTS AND ACTIVE MILI-
TARY. WE HAD APPROXIMATELY 340 VETERANS AND GUESTS. I HAVE HEARD NOTHING BUT APPRECIATION AND THANKS  FOR WHAT WE DID FOR 
THEM. THE DINNER WAS GREAT, THE SPEAKERS WERE INTERESTING, THE SINGING KNIGHTS WERE VERY ENTERTAINING AND OUR COLOR CORP 
MADE US PROUD. THANKS AGAIN TO OUR KNIGHTS, LADIES, OUR YOUTH FROM LAKEVILLE AND DAVISON AND THE D OF I. THIS BIG OF AN EVENT 
COULD NOT HAPPEN WITHOUT ALL OF YOU. 

SPEAKING OF BIG EVENTS. AFTER THE CHRISTMAS PARTIES WE HAVE OUR NEW YEAR EVE PARTY. THIS WILL AGAIN TAKE A LOT OF VOLUNTEERS 
WITH THE SETTING UP FOR THE PARTY. THE NEWSMAKER BAND WILL AGAIN BE PLAYING FOR OUR ENJOYMENT. THIS IS  A GREAT BAND TO DANCE 
TO, OR JUST LISTEN TO. THE DOORS OPEN AT 8:00 PM AND THE BAND PLAYS FROM 9PM-1AM. BEER, WINE, SET UPS AND SNACKS WILL BE PRO-
VIDED. BYOB. COST IS $30.00 EACH. PLEASE PLAN ON ATTENDING AND SUPPORTING THIS 4TH DEGREE FUNDRAISER. THESE FUNDRAISERS ARE 
WHERE WE GET MONEY TO PASS ONTO ALL OF OUR  CHARITIES. FOR TICKETS CALL GARY LEHR 810- 653-5068 OR ME.                                                                          
FSC LEROY WHITE IS THE SIR KNIGHT OF THIS QUARTER. HE IS ALWAYS THERE FOR US. HE IS CONSTANTLY AT ALL OF OUR FUNDRAISERS AND 
MEETINGS. HE IS NOT JUST OUR SPIRITUAL ADVISER  BUT ALSO A VERY GOOD FRIEND TO ALL. THANK YOU FSC LEROY WHITE FOR ALL YOU DO 
FOR OUR ASSEMBLY.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
THE 72ND EXEMPLIFICATION WENT VERY WELL. OUR WORTHY MASTER DAVID BUICK AND HIS EXEMPT TEAM DID AN OUTSTANDING JOB. IF YOU 
HAVE BEEN THINKING ABOUT COMPLETING YOUR JOURNEY INTO FULL KNIGHTHOOD, THE NEXT EXEMPLIFICATION WILL BE IN THE SPRING. ONCE 
A DATE IS SET, I WILL PASS IT ALONG. MY SON MARK A CAMPBELL JR DID BECOME A SIR KNIGHT AT THIS EXEMPLIFICATION FOR WHICH I AM VERY 
PROUD.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
WE ARE HAVING A TEXAS HOLDEM FUNDRAISER DECEMBER 8TH-11TH AT THE BURTON EAGLES ON BRISTOL ROAD BETWEEN CENTER RD AND 
DORT HWY. THE TIMES THAT WE NEED VOLUNTEERS ARE 4-9PM AND 9PM-2AM. PLEASE CALL GREG MCCARTY OR ME IF YOU CAN HELP. IT'S EN-
TERTAINING TO WATCH.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
FROM MY FAMILY TO YOURS, WE PRAY YOU HAVE A BLESSED CHRISTMAS. PLEASE KEEP OUR MILITARY IN YOUR PRAYERS, ESPECIALLY THRU 
THIS SEASON. IT BECOMES VERY LONELY WHEN YOU ARE AWAY FROM HOME AND STANDING IN HARMS WAY.  WE CAN ENJOY OUR FREEDOM 
THANKS TO OUR MILITARY. 

MARK CAMPBELL F.N. 810-919-2919 

mailto:finsec4090@sbcglobal.net


 

 

Newsletter Patrons  

 Family and Friends In Need of Our Prayers  

December 2015  

John and Florence Crossen 

PFN Don and Terrie Michalik 

Danielle Fry in Memory of PGK Edward Fry (5) 

January 2016  

PFN, PGK Carl and Mary Knieper (2) 

PGK Tom and Gloria Ruddy 

PGK FDD PFN Wilfred (Bill) and Mary Alvord in 
Memory of daughter, Maurine and son, Wilfred (Bud) 
Alvord II (2) 

Thomas Gormely (2) 

Elaine Stange in Memory of Kenneth (3) 

Betty Ritter in Memory of PGK Carl and Margaret 
Schopieray (3) 

Dale and Rose Osmundson 

February 2016  

PGK Tom and Gloria Ruddy 

GK Mark and Pam Corcoran 

Matthew and Patricia Jackson 

Cornelius and Helen Peel (2) 

Doris Morin in Memory of Bill Morin 

FN Mark and Alice Campbell 

George Kidd in Memory of Dan Kidd (2) 

William and Faith McPherson in Memory of son 
Robert and grandson, Zachary (2) 

Gary and Margaret Ellsworth 

Leota Clark in Memory of Louis (3) 

Leo Aube and family 

Jim Gerzetich 

Bill and Mary Alvord 

Maureen Smejkal in Memory of Frank (2) 

March 2016  

Paul Lehoux in Memory of Margaret 

Don FFs and Jeanette Susalla (3) 

John and Rose Cumpata (2) 

Jim Lorenz 

Harry and Marsha Neminski (2) 

Lucille Martell (2) 

Jerry and Peggy Sylvester in Memory of Steven (2) 

April 2016  

Joseph and Phyllis Boris 

Jim and Ginger Baier 

  In Memory of Leo and Clophy Baier (2) 

Paul Wells in Memory of Mary Ann and Terry Wells 

Kareyn Bade in Memory of Tom Bade  

Ken and Dorothy West in Memory of Al & Rose West 
and Dan & Lillian OôBrien (3) 

Bob and Dorothy Guidos 

May 2016 

Tom and Faye Novak 

Roger and Patsy Howard  

John and Nancy Mazur 

Shirley Pincumbe in Memory of Stewart 

Maxine Thompson in Memory of Everett 

James and Peggy Staudacher 

PGK Gary and Cindy Lehr (2) 

FDD PFN DGK Greg and Joann McCarty (3) 

Paul Lehoux in Memory of Margaret (3) 

Charles and Ethel Howell (2) 

Hugh and Mary Ann Welsh (2) 

Gary and Margaret Ellsworth 

June 2016  

Tim and Chris Hernandez 

John KosZegi Family in Memory of son, Gregory 

Dan and Helen Porter 

July 2016  

Tim and Chris Hernandez 

PGK Denny and Lorraine Denman 

         in Memory of Past members (2) 

Doris Piper in Memory of Justin and David Piper(2) 

August 2016  

PFN Edward and Mary Chalut 

Joseph Serra, PGK, FDD and Veronica 

Ken Delecki Family 

Margaret Struck in Memory of Floyd 

Bob and Verda Foy (4) 

September 2016  

Al and Carmella Turchi 

Doris Gauthier in Memory of Fred Gauthier (2) 

Larry and Regina Maurer (2) 

Gerald A. Clor in Memory of Priscilla (2) 

Myrna Kelly in Memory of Francis  

        and Matthew Kelly (2) 

October 2016  

Tom and Marilyn Edwards 

Joe and Yvonne Masson 

Mary Boegner in Memory of Claude 

Jim and Shelly Sheldon 

FDD, PFN, PGK Eric and Marcie Woheleben 

Roger Chmiel in Memory of Kathleen 

PFN Bill and Marjean Miley 

Jim and Catherine Butgess (2) 

Paul Keroson 

Bob and Velma Jackson 

November 2016  

Jane Benson in Memory of Howard Benson 

Everill Conroy in Memory of Ray (2) 

Theodore Nelson (3) 

FM Dave and Paula Buick (3) 

December 2016  

Danielle Fry in Memory of PGK Edward Fry (4) 

Charles and Ethel Howell (2) 

Dan and Dorothy OôBrien 

PGK Harold and Marie Ecker (2) 

Florence Crosse in Memory of John (2) 

PFN Don and Terrie Michalik 

Arlene Dubie in Memory of Arden 

 

 

Note: Numbers after your name indicates how many 
years your subscription is paid in advance 

 

 

 

Nancy Mazur 

John Mazur 

Andy Peraino                              

Jim Buick 

Dave Buick FM 

Annie Pastue 

Andy Pastue 

Leon Kroetsch 

Tom Roberts 

Janice Roberts 

Bill Lechman 

Denny Denman 

Lorraine Denman 

Louise  Ambroziak 

Rene Chalut 

Ray Charland 

Kristi Belen 

Anne Marie Edwards      

Wayne Hammerberg 

Bob Guidos 

Rose Marie Hellebuyck 

Ilene Flynn 

Bill Flynn 

Norman Gagnon 

Vaughn Owens 

Ken Delecki 

Martin Houser 

Dennis Trudell 

Lee Coughlin 

Michelle Novak 

PFN Bill Miley 

Gary Gagne 

Mari Trupiano 

Charles Alvord 

Catherine Alvord 

Marion LaVistoire 

Mallory Turchi 

Marcie Wohleben 

Shirley Freeman 

Charlie Corcoran 

Sally Carriveau 

Matt Coughlin 

Marge Bolinger 

Dennis Perkins 

William Geiger 

Dennis Cornell 

Jan Rice 

Kim Morgan 

Marinda Wells 

Jim Thomason 

Sue Florida 

Ashley Horde 

Ted Nelson 

Dave Zuwala 

Tom Edwards 

Brad Alvord 

Tom Carriveau 

PFN Leo Aube 

Ernie Manard 

Robert Dykes 

Chris Hodges Sr. 

Sue Fielder 

Linda Desrocher 

Marian Galvas 

Mary Ann Johnson 

Helen Nelson 

Patricia Erickson 

William Erickson 

Leo Aube PFN 

Andy Burgess 

Allison Pechwar 

Joanne McCarty 

Faye Novak 

Ben Latzy 

Fred Batcke 

Madison Alvord 

Ernie Banard 

Dean Coon 

FN Mark Campbell 

PFN Ed Chalut 

John Charron 

Rosemary French 

Shirley Martinbianco 

Becky Gillette 

Doris Webster 

Mike Ambroziak 

Janet Hoskins 

Paul Wells 

George Kidd 

John Masson 

Jim Lorenz 

Donna Van Pelt 

Jerry Lyons 

Mary Ellen Lyons 

Joy Coleman 

Marty Coughlin 

Jerry Sylvester 

Hugh Welsh 

Bill Ethier 

Kelly Ethier 

Ivy Belen 

Harold Knieper 

Mary Knieper 

Shelly Sheldon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dick DuCharme 

Brian Disote 

Walter Blain 

Logan LeClair 

Debbie Gagne 

Mary Alvord 

Beth Estep 

Bill Alvord 

Rex Ferguson 

Mike Nestell 

Carole Ambroziak 

Lee Revesz 

Richard Revesz 

Mary Marzonie 

Jo Dueker 

Fr. Carl Simon 

Bonna Conro 

Diana Coon 

 

 



 

 

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

Calendar of events                     

 5.  Monday Night Bingo,  6:30 PM 

 6.  Work Bee, 5 PM 

         Building Company Meeting, 7PM 

 8 thru 11.  Texas Holdem Fundraiser, Burton Eagles  

10.  Adultôs Christmas Party 

11.  Childrenôs Christmas Party,   12 PM 

12.  Monday Night Bingo, 6:30 PM       

13. Council Meeting, 7:00 PM 

19. Monday Night Bingo,  6:30 PM 

20. Assembly Meeting,  7 PM 

21.  First Day of Winter 

25.  Christmas Day  

26.  Monday Night Bingo,  6:30 PM 

27.  Council Social Meeting,  Cancelled  

31.  New Yearôs Eve Party ,  Doors open at 8PM 

Congratulations!!  

Knight of the MonthéFDD,PFN, DGK Greg McCarty 

Family of the Monthéé.Tom and Marilyn Edwards 

Sir Knight of the Quarteré.FSC Leroy White 

December Anniversaries  
 

 3.  Greg and Yvonne Ellsworth 
13. Robert and Mary Hunter 
13.  Richard & Janice Roberts 

December Birthdays  

 2.  Earl Crist  
 2.  Irene Hyde 
 3.  Warren Nemcheski 
 4.  Gene Burke 
 6.  Theresa Asaro 
12.  Irene Waypa 
12.  Margaret Struck 
13.  Bonna Conroy 
14.  Gerald Switalski 
16.  Doris Piper 
17.  Harold Ecker, PGK 
22.  Bob Buick 
26.  Sharon Craney 
26.  Joe Masson 
26.  Mary Ann Kerperien 
29.  Helen Czap  
30.  Wayne Fortune 
31.  Marie Ecker 

December 2016 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

The photos shown here were taken at recent events. 
The above photo shows FN Mark Campbell and his 
son, Mark jr. at the latest Exemplification iin October.  

The two photos on the right were taken at the 2nd 
annual Veternõs Dinner on November 6th. 

More photos can be accessed using the link at the 
bottom of this page. 

                    Veteran's photos by Greg Ellsworth 

https://photos.google.com/share/AF1QipNLXnJZ5oVukZIzidbV_hTOXk4bDIc1OxxL5NbCD8Q7y31IkC0VNb_qfed0Rdvv0Q?

key=T1VIM0QzY01XNEdQSzNpeTB1MnhnN0NRcGdQSHZB 

https://photos.google.com/share/AF1QipNLXnJZ5oVukZIzidbV_hTOXk4bDIc1OxxL5NbCD8Q7y31IkC0VNb_qfed0Rdvv0Q?key=T1VIM0QzY01XNEdQSzNpeTB1MnhnN0NRcGdQSHZB
https://photos.google.com/share/AF1QipNLXnJZ5oVukZIzidbV_hTOXk4bDIc1OxxL5NbCD8Q7y31IkC0VNb_qfed0Rdvv0Q?key=T1VIM0QzY01XNEdQSzNpeTB1MnhnN0NRcGdQSHZB


         Building  Company Officers  

Carl Knieper, PGK,PFNé.éé..........President 

Mike Ambroziakéééé..éé..Vice President 

Joel Fournier, FSéééééé.éé...Secretary 

Greg Ellsworthéééé...é...é...é.Treasurer 

 

         Building Company Directors  

Mark Corcoran, GK  

Larry Prevo, PGK, PFN  

Greg McCarty, DGK, PFN  

Don Michalik, PFN  

Gary Lehr, PGK  

Dan Porter  

Tom St. Martin  

John Charron  

Gerald Rouleau  

 

                 Hall Rental Agent  

Richard Roberts...810 -820-7908 

           Assembly 523 Officers                                                                                                                                

Faithful Friarééééé..Fr. Roy Horning  

Faithful Navigatoré..ééMark Campbell 

Faithful Captainééééé.é...Rudy Bolf 

Faithful Admiral..........PFN Greg McCarty 

Faithful Piloté.ééé.....Mike Ambroziak 

Faithful ComptrolleréééTom Edwards                                 

Faithful Purser...éé...Thomas St. Martin 

Faithful Scribeéééé...é...Rich Roberts            

Faithful Inner Sentineléé.James Burgess   

Faithful Outer Sentinelé..Gary Ellsworth  

Faithful Trustees:                                        

Dan Johnsonéééé.ééééé....3 Year                                  

PFN, Don Michalikéé...ééé..é2 Year   

Ron Crawfordéééééééé..é1 Year    

Faithful CommanderéééGerald Rouleau 

                                         

                      

                 Council 4090 Officers                          
Grand Knightéééééééé..Mark Corcoran 

Deputy Grand Knightéé...PFN Greg McCarty 

Chaplainééééééééééé..Fr. Bob Bacik 

Chancelloréé........................PGK Carl Knieper 

Recording Secretaryééé.é.éé..Bill Conroy 

Financial Secretary.éé é.é.é...Joel Fournier 

Treasurerééé..éé..éé..PGK Pete Erickson 

Advocateé... é..ééééé...é.Greg Ellsworth 

Wardenééé.éééééééé..Bob McDaniel 

Lectureréé.éééééééé..ééé...vacant 

Inside Guardé...................................Jim Sheldon 

Outside Guardéééééééé..é.Leo Kandal 

Trustees:  

PFN Don Michalikéééééééééé.3 Year          

PGK Larry Prevoéééééééééé..2 Year 

PGK Gary Lehré...éééé..ééééé.1 Year 

Program Directoréééé.........Gary Ellsworth         

Membership Chairmanéé.......Tom St. Martin 


